
Imagine learning that if one of your three children received a measles vaccine, your child would most 
likely end up with 1-3 of the worst side effects listed on the vaccine insert. Would you vaccinate your 
child anyway to save the neighbor kid from potentially getting measles?  
 
For the informed safety of all Americans, side-effects are listed on inserts. It's because there are real 
risks to vaccines, just as there are with any other drug. No Oregon parent should feel forced to make a 
decision like that. 
 
Rather than heaping more rules and regulations on conscientious Oregonians, please oppose HB 3063. 
Instead, please work to support the intelligence of your fellow Oregonian parents and the informed risks 
they choose to accept or reject.  
 
Kama Wilson 
 


